
Graham James Primary Academy 

February 2019 

Dear Parents, 

 

Re: World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 2019 

 

As part of World Book Day celebrations, Graham James Primary Academy are putting together a timetable of 

fun filled book-based activities that will last the whole week.  The school’s focus this year will be on 

traditional/classic stories.   

 

On Thursday 7th March, we are inviting the whole school, pupils and staff, to dress up as their favourite ‘book’ 

character.  Please feel free to be as imaginative as you can. 

 

Also on Thursday 7th March the Scholastic Book Fair will be in school from 3.15pm and will also be open after 

school on Friday 8th, Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th March. 

 

Accompanying this letter, your child should bring home a £1.00 Book Token to celebrate World Book Day. 

As in previous years the token can be used throughout a period either side of the actual day.  This year the 

valid period runs from 28th February to the 31st March (inclusive).  During these dates, the token can be used as 

part payment for a book costing at least £2.99 or as total payment for one of the specially produced books 

listed on the back of the token.  The voucher can also be used at the School Book Fair which will be in school 

from 7th March to the 12th March 2019 from 3.15pm to 4.00pm.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

Petra Back 

Head Teacher 

 

 


